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Sent: 05 June 2020 09:35

To: cityoflondon.gov.uk>
Subject: Old Jewry revised Motocycle Bay Location

Good morning I

The Bank of China management have instructed me to contact Col forthwith regarding a major issue resulting from
the recent relocation of the Motorcycle Bay in Old Jewry.

The revised Motorcycle Bay location is directly in front of our gated entrance preventing the safe use of our
courtyard by large vehicles (see attached images). Vehicles now have to manoeuvre back and forth with restricted
vision several times at extremely tight angles increasing tenfold the risk of pedestrian injury along with risk of
property damage.

When the decision to reverse the location the disable-parking bay with the motorcycle bay, it appears that the
Bank of China was not consulted in the process as the bank would have quickly highlighted the impact this would
have on the business. Unfortunately, we do have regular requirement for the use of large Lorries for provisions and
removals.

The Bank of China are importing and distributes at great expense, large shipments of PPE equipment to support
the NHS Covid19 crisis and the issue come to light again this week during one of the deliveries.

The bank seeks consultation to have the motorcycle bay relocated reinstating the safer use of our courtyard.
Regards

Building & Facilities Manager UK




